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Date:   April 12, 2022 
   
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent   
 
From: Daniel R. Willenborg, Director of Secondary Programs 
 & District Services 
   
Subject:  LCTC Purchase of an Anatomage 3D Dissection Table 
 
 
During the BOE Study Session of April 11, 2022, I provided notification and a request 
for the purchase of a Anatomage 3D Dissection Table for use in the Health Science 
classes at the LCTC.  
  
The Anatomage 3D Dissection Table is the most technologically advanced virtual 
dissection table for anatomy education. It is where anatomy meets virtual reality through 
ultra-high quality life-size visualization and offers a high-quality lab experience without 
any chemicals, environmental concerns, or additional ventilation requirements.  The 
table has been FDA cleared for use in assisting medical diagnosis and can be utilized 
as a valuable tool for surgical case review, patient consultation, and medical research.  
The included digital anatomy library offers over 1,300 clinical cases; including brain 
aneurysms, bone fractures, medical implants, and gunshot wounds. 
 
This item went to bid in March of 2022 and we are awarding the bid to Anatomage, Inc. 
of Santa Clara, California for the purchase price of $95,810.00.  The Anatomage 
Dissection Table is being purchased with 61A Funds which are funds set aside by the 
State in support of Career Technical Education.  This is not a General Fund purchase.  
 
Please include this item on the agenda of the Committee of the Whole meeting of April 
18, 2022. 


